Auburn Council of PTAs

PTA Grant Program Information
Do you have a great idea that will benefit the students here in Auburn School District?

Your application is due no later than Tuesday, March 6, 2012. 
The Council Executive Committee will meet to evaluate grant requests. You may be required to attend the March 13th Council Meeting at 7:00pm to present your grant to the entire council.

About the ACPTA Grant Program:
Our primary goal as a council is to provide service and support to benefit the students in Auburn School District. We know that there are many ways to achieve this goal, and we would like to hear your suggestions. Some of the questions that the grant committee will use to evaluate a grant application are:
· Is this project an efficient use of PTA funds?

· Does the project solve a problem or meet a need? 
· Do we have a clear idea how the project would work? 
· A timetable and details of any items to be purchased are required
· Grant amounts will be awarded based on the available funds.


Any teacher, staff member, parent, or student can submit a Council PTA grant request application. All applications will undergo a Council Executive Committee Review on or about March 7, 2012. The Review Board may contact the applicant with questions and/or suggestions for alterations based on the current Council budget. 

Grant Limitations:

Grants may be requested in any amount up to $500. ACPTA will strive to meet as many requests as possible with our limited budget. The Executive Committee will give priority to requests that are specific and clearly itemized. 
Payment details: 

Grant recipients may request that the ACPTA write checks directly to vendors for grant related expenses or ACPTA can reimburse your unit for expenses upon receiving receipts and reimbursement forms. Please be prepared to provide documentation regarding exact costs: including tax, shipping, and other related costs if they are included in your grant request.

Final Report: 
The ACPTA requires a report from each grant recipient at a scheduled ACPTA Council Meeting on or prior to Tuesday, June 12, 2012. 
Property: 

Books, software, and other permanent instructional materials and equipment purchased with PTA grants become property of the school for which the grant was requested. A list of such items, showing where they are kept, must be submitted with the final report for each grant. Copies of invoices with the location of items noted are ok. 
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Cover Page with attachments
Project Title:










 

Requested by: 











Contact Information: (phone)




(email)




School:


















How many students will this project serve?








Amount requested: $



Please attach a description of the project that includes the following information: 
1. How does this project solve an existing problem or meet a need for students that is not currently being met? Please include how many students will potentially be served by this project.
2. Has funding been sought from other sources? Please explain.
3. Please provide an itemized list of expenses. 
Next Steps
· Your application is due no later than Tuesday, March 6th, 2012. 

· Send your completed application through the district’s Inter-Office mail system to:
( Mt. Baker Middle School, Attn: Michelle Baker and Cari Manry
( Or contact Michelle Baker to make different arrangements.

· At the sole discretion of the Executive Board, your application may or may not be accepted to become a motion, or you may be encouraged to alter your request based on the current budget. 
· If your application is accepted, please be prepared to bring your motion to the Council on Tuesday, March 13th, 2012. Once your motion is made and seconded, you will be asked questions and the motion will be brought to a vote as per ACPTA Standing Rules. 
· Good luck! And please do not hesitate to ask questions about this process. We are eager to support innovative ideas that improve the educational lives of our students.
Please call Michelle Baker at 253-804-0106 if you should have any questions,
or feel free to e-mail her at imagine.lilacs@gmail.com
For ACPTA Council Use Only
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